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hope all of our mem-
bers are safe and 
well from the Coro-
navirus. I have not, 
personally, expe-

r ienced a loss because of this 
virus. I hope you have had the 
same experience.

This pandemic situation has 
caused uncertainty in the hold-
ing of conferences for all IEEE 
entities. Some conferences have 
been postponed. In other cases, 
entities have determined to hold 
meetings virtually or the events 
will be held as a hybrid. The 2020 
SSIT International Symposium on 
Technology and Society (ISTAS) will 

be a virtual conference. Stay tuned 
for details.

The inaugural issue of the IEEE 
Transactions on Technology and  
Society was issued in March  of  
this year. It is an important and 
significant journal. I offer great 
thanks to Katina Michael for her 
leadership as the founding Editor-in-
Chief of the Transactions. Also,  
a great big thank you  to John 
Impagliazzo, SSIT Vice President 
of Publications, for his efforts in 

approving the SSIT  Transactions. 
Bravo John!

There is still an opportunity to sub-
scribe to this excellent new Trans-
actions at very attractive rates. It is 
well worth the price.

Please stay well and be safe.
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For more discussion of Technology and Society topics, please visit our website 
and social media pages:

•• Website: www.technologyandsociety.org
•• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/TechnologyAndSociety/
•• Twitter: https://twitter.com/IEEESSIT
•• LinkedIn – https://www.linkedin.com/groups/1790357/
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